
 

 

4th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are really pleased to be able to share some information about a new learning programme 

called ‘White Rose Infinity’ which we will be using to set home learning.  

White Rose Infinity is accessed through an app which enables teachers to set 

quizzes based on fluency questions linked directly to the White Rose schemes 

using models and images your children will be familiar with. 

 

To ensure everyone has a full understanding of the programme, we would like to invite you in to 

your child’s class for a demonstration. Each class will have a session; the dates for these are: 

Zebra Class 

Monday 11th November 2024 at 2.40pm 

Giraffe Class 

Tuesday 12th November 2024 at 2.40pm 

 

Please ensure you have downloaded the app on to your device 

and bring this device along with you to the class demonstration.  

For safeguarding reasons, whilst in the classroom please ensure 

you are only using your device to access the app 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Pooley 
Maths Subject Lead 

 


